

Newton Solney Church of England (Aided) Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs. Heidi Elks NPQH
Trent Lane, Newton Solney,
Burton upon Trent, DE15 0SF
Telephone: 01283 703461

info@newtonsolney.derbyshire.sch.uk www.newtonsolney.derbyshire.sch.uk



26th October 2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am contacting your establishment to inform you that as a Church of England school we are required to hold a statutory consultation, every 7 years, on Newton Solney C of E Infant School's admission policy. This is now due. There have been no changes to the admissions criteria within the policy. I have attached the current and proposed new admissions policies for you to look at. If you have any comments please send these to info@newtonsolney.derbyshire.sch.uk

Comments on paper can be sent to the address at the top of this letter. Paper copies of the policies are available from the school office.

The consultation process will start on 26^{th} October. It will run for 6 weeks and will end on 7^{th} December.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Jaide Meyrick Chair of Governors

Saide Heigrick